EARLINGTON GENERAL BAPTIST CHURCH
202 SOUTH SEBREE STREET
EARLINGTON, KENTUCKY 42410

December 2, 2019

To Whom It May Concern,

The members of Earlington General Baptist Church had a special called meeting on December 1, 2019,
in regards to the Earlington Elementary School Ballfield Property.
By unanimous decision the church voted to put in an offer for said property of $16,000.

We look forward to hearing from you concerning this matter.

Sincerely,/ /7
g/as

Mark Love, Treasurer



